
Guide to Housing Choice Voucher 

Multitudes of Americans try to avail the assistance offered by the authorities to acquire housing 

choice vouchers, which are also known as Section 8 financial assistance supports, which enable a 

number of low income individuals to try and become tenants in suitable housing units at 

appropriate rents. 

Getting a housing choice voucher for availing the benefit of easy rent payments, is an advantage 

not easily acquired and enjoyed by individuals who require support in meeting their housing 

expenses. The process entails a long and tiring procedure, in which the demand for assistance is 

much higher than the available assistance, which results in the closing of the lists for years, with 

a large number of needy individuals trying to get a voucher in order to avail the various 

advantages it offers. 

The program was initiated around the 1970’s, with an objective to facilitate the unemployed or 

low income individuals and families to find an appropriate place of residence where they could 

live and make easy rent payments, calculated to be around 30% of the total rent amount charged 

by the landlord. 

The individual who has a housing choice voucher only has to make around 30% of the total rent 

payments, while the remaining amount is compensated by the authorities, alleviating the burden 

of the individual who has been experiencing a problem in balancing the burden of his house cost. 

This great advantage is only available to a certain lucky individuals who have been fortunate 

enough to acquire the assistance of the housing choice voucher program.  

If you want to avail the benefits offered by the authorities to the low income and unemployed 

individuals and their families, in the shape of subsidized rents in suitable housing units, the 

process is definitely one which entails years of effort and takes a long time for the application to 

get processed. With a large number of needy individuals and families waiting for the approval of 

their application for the housing choice voucher, it is important that an aspiring individual come 

to realize the probable time and effort that the process will require, for completion. There have 

been instances in which people have waited in lines for acquiring the limited number of 

application forms made available by the government after a considerable period of time. The 

process has been reported to be closed for a number of years, and opened only in case of a few 

cancellations or new vacancies, posing significant problems for the individual in prompt need of 

affordable living space. 

There are a number of online websites offering housing voucher application forms trying to draw 

the attention of the worried low income individuals. But it is important to note that the 

application forms can only be acquired by an individual from a housing authority office. Any site 

offering to provide assistance in this regard is definitely running a scam, and wasting the 

precious time of the worried individuals, distracting them from the right procedure of acquiring 

an application from the concerned authorities for rent financial assistance. 

 


